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Mike Mazza

From: Tony Powell <Tony@forevergreenlc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:10 PM
To: Mike Mazza
Subject: Re: Village of Orland Park - Turf Fertilization and Weed Control

[External Mail] Use caution with links and attachments. 
Good morning, Mike,  
 
 We can keep the pricing the same as the pricing in our bid. Is there any way that we can approve the 
contract for 2027, as well to keep it a 3-year contract. Either way, please let me know. If you need 
anything else from me, please contact me. Thank you.  
 
Tony Powell 
Commercial Lawn Manager 
Forever Green Lawn Care 
219-895-1257 
 
 

From: Mike Mazza <mmazza@orlandpark.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:37 AM 
To: Tony Powell <Tony@forevergreenlc.com> 
Cc: Joel Van Essen <jvanessen@orlandpark.org>; Beau Breunig <bbreunig@orlandpark.org> 
Subject: Village of Orland Park - Turf Fertilization and Weed Control  
  
Tony, 
 
Nice talking to you just now. Please see attached bid submittal from Forever Green Lawn Care and scope of work for ITB 
23-054 Turf Fertilization and Weed Control. If the pricing is still valid, we would ask that you please confirm this in 
writing. If that is the case, we would then request approval from the Village Board on 4/7/2025 to enter into a contract 
with Forever Green Lawn Care for 2025 - 2026 with the option to extend the contract for (2) additional years based on 
the originally submitted bid. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mike Mazza, ASLA | Operations Manager – Natural Resources and Facilities 
Village of Orland Park 
14700 Ravinia Avenue | Orland Park, Illinois 60462 
Ph. 708.403.6108 | mmazza@orlandpark.org  
ISA Certified Arborist #IL-9579A / TRAQ 
CPRP, CPSI, AFO, CPO 

  


